
South Asians make up about 25% of the world’s population.
That’s equivalent to 1 in 4 people. 

 
South Asia is the birthplace of four world religions,
including Hinduism, the third-largest world religion. 

Welcome to the Center for South Asian Religions (CSAR)!
Who are we? CSAR is part of the Office of Adventist Mission at the General Conference.
 Its primary role is to provide training, support, resources, and tools for us to engage 
the 1.3 billion people in India and the 20 million South Asians in the diaspora.

Many Adventists are asking questions: How do I witness to my South Asian neighbor?
I have a South Asian friend. I need help? Where do I find resources?

The South Asian Center is here to help you. CSAR has many resources The South Asian Center is here to help you. CSAR has many resources 
including seminars, courses, Bible studies, tracts, and giveaway magazines for you.

For more information,
please email us at contact@GMcsar.org
or visit GMcsar.org and sign up for FREE!


